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Editorial

With this issue (our fourth), we believe that we have reached a milestone —
the end of our first full year of publication. Greyfriars Review began
publication with one number (volume 1, number 1) in September 1987,
followed by volume 2, numbers 1-3 in January, June, and December 1988.
This materialized the dream of two Capuchin priests (Regis Armstrong and
Patrick Colbourne) to extend to the English-speaking world the goldmine
of contemporary Franciscan scholarship mainly through the translation of
articles, and occasionally through English articles of special importance.
These two catalysts were assisted in the selection of articles by an inter-
Franciscan board of men and women (someone has called them “all heavies
in their field”) and by the self-sacrifice of equally competent translators.
The magazine, initially underwritten by our general superiors, is now
under the aegis of the North American Capuchin Conference (of provin-
cials). Three issues are now in preparation for publication in May, Septem-
ber and the end of December 1989.

We have had trouble with the mail. We can only apologize to you, our
subscribers, as we try to remedy the situation, and we thank you for your
patience. Enclosed herewith is a reminder if your subscription is expiring
with this number. Please stay with us, and let us know if our records might
not be accurate. Each subscription covers three issues, with the exception
of volume 1, number 1 (September 1987), which is a complimentary copy.

Many people, professional and lay, have said many nice things about us.
Please keep those letters coming. Pace e bene! God be with you.

John A. Schug, O.F.M.Cap.
Managing Editor




